
Mill Lane  Enderby  Leicester 

LE19 4LH 

0116 286 2674 

office@dsatdanemill.org 

www.danemill.com 

@DanemillPrimary  

Mrs L Hackett 
Headteacher 

  

Miss E Hainsworth 
Deputy Headteacher 

 

   
 

 

Monday 20th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                            
 
 
As we draw nearer to the big event, we wanted to send out further information regarding timings and reminders. 
 
 
On Friday 31st January 2025: 
 

• Come to school ready for a normal morning of learning. 

• Wear school uniform with their Young Voices/plain white T-Shirt and red fleece, cardigan or jumper. 

• Bring two packed lunches, snacks and plenty of drinks (not fizzy or in glass bottles) packed into a rucksack. 

• Any medication or dietary needs should be passed through their class teacher. Please ensure inhalers are in 

school. 

• Previously, a few children have found the noise levels in the Arena too loud, especially if this was their first 

time at such an event; if you think your child may be sensitive to the noise, please provide foam ear plugs 

where possible to help dull the noise. 

The school coach: 
 
The bus will leave at 12.30pm for Birmingham and return after the show to school at approximately 10.00pm. 
Please make sure that the adult collecting is already on our permissions to collect and that they are prompt.  It is 
suggested that where possible arrangements are made with an adult to collect that is not attending the concert as 
delays have caused some issues in the past.         
We cannot let your child go home with other parents UNLESS we have been notified prior to the day. 
We will try to send out a text message on our way home to update you.     
 
Parents attending the performance: 
The doors open for parents to arrive at 5.00pm, it is recommended that you are seated for 6.30pm and the 
performance starts at 7.00pm. If possible, we will send a text to advise you of where we are in the arena, so that you 
can look out for the children. All children will be returning to school on the coach - staff will not be able to release 
any children from the Arena.  
 
Any questions, please contact us via the school office. 

 
 
L. Mattock                                                            L. Higham 
EYFS Class teacher/Music Co-ordinator         SENDCo/SLT 
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